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CONFIDENTIAL 

25 February 2022 

Email: 

Dear  

Official information request for NZREX Doctors - 

I refer to your official information request dated 02 February 2022 for responses 
to a series of questions, to provide data facts for a research report for 

Please refer below the questions you have submitted, with a response 
directly following. 

1 Total number of PGY1 positions filled through ACE matching process from 
2015-2020? Could you please provide me those numbers broken down by 
year? 

* NB: Unable to access files from 2014 due to cyber-attack last year.

YEAR PGY1s through ACE 
2015 29 
2016 34 
2017 32 
2018 33 
2019 34 
2020 42 

2 Total number of PGY1 positions filled by NZREX doctors from 2014-2020? 
Numbers broken down by year? 

* NB: Unable to access files from 2014 due to cyber-attack last year.

YEAR PGY1 S - NZREX 
2015 5 
2016 2 
2017 4 
2018 8 
2019 6 
2020 6 
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